

March 28, 2022

Dear Mayors, Council Members, City Managers, and City Clerks of OMAG Member Cities and Towns:

I would like to take the opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Lindsey Grigg-Moak, City Clerk for the City of El Reno and I am a candidate for the OMAG Board of Trustees.

I began my career with the City of El Reno in April of 2008 as the Deputy City Clerk and became City Clerk in 2011. I oversee our court and utility offices and handle insurance for the city. I am a member of the state and national clerk and treasurer associations having the master/advanced accreditations that the national Association of Public Treasurers and International Institute of Municipal Clerks offer. I have a Master of Science in Management from Southwestern Oklahoma State University.

I was selected as City Employee of the Year in 2015, the OMCTFOA Member of the Year in 2018, and was extremely excited to just be nominated as Woman of the Year through OML in 2021. I married my best friend Chris in December of 2021 and am now able to call his twin daughters, Kylie and Shelby, my own.

I have been on two state boards serving Clerks and Treasurers since 2016. I volunteer at each OML conference and am an OMAG board member, appointed in August of 2021 by your current OMAG board members. I love to serve my state and community. I would be honored to continue serving as your advocate on the OMAG Board of Trustees. The opportunity to represent cities and towns across the State of Oklahoma is a dream and I would greatly appreciate your vote of support.

Respectfully

Lindsey Grigg-Moak

City Clerk